
 
 
 
 
 
June 13, 2019 
 
 
Transmittal No. 46 
 
 
TO:  Oklahoma Corporation Commission 

Transportation Division 
2101 N. Lincoln, Suite 312 
Oklahoma City, OK  73105 

 
 
We are sending to you for filing O.C.C. No. 15.2.0 and O.C.C. No. 16.5.0, issued this date to be effective 
on July 1, 2019 by Tina R. Granger, Manager Pipeline Tariffs of Magellan Pipeline Company, L.P. 
(“MPL”).   
 
O.C.C. No. 15.2.0 cancels O.C.C. NO. 15.1.0 and provides wording changes to Item No.30, Section A to 
modify the Test Method from ASTM D1552 or D129 to D4294.  All other items remain unchanged with 
only an update to tariff references. 
 
O.C.C. No. 16.5.0 cancels O.C.C. NO. 16.4.0 and has crude rates that have been increased. 
 
MPL has served notification of the tariff issuance on or before the issuance date to all shippers that MPL 
serves in Oklahoma who have asked to be on the tariff subscription list. 
 
Please “receipt” stamp the duplicate copy and return in the enclosed stamped, self-addressed envelope at 
your earliest convenience. 
 
If you need any additional information, or if we can be of any further assistance, please call me at (918)-
574-7415. 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
Tina R. Granger 
Manager Pipeline Tariffs 
Magellan Pipeline Company, L.P. 
One Williams Center 
Tulsa, OK  74172 
(918) 574-7415 
 
 
Enclosures        RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 


